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TO: Honorable Town Board
FROM: Steve Tanner, P.E.
Town Engineer
DATE: February 12, 2020
RE: Stormwater Conference

Dear Honorable Town Board Members:

The Engineering Department is requesting your approval to attend the Western
New York Stormwater Conference & Tradeshow on March 31, 2020 at the
Buffalo Niagara Convention Center. This will be attended by Ron Pfeil, Mark
Hummell and Eric Labrie at a cost of $90.00 per person. ‘

The conference will include professionals speaking on topics related to green
infrastructure, stormwater management and MS4 program implementation. The
latest technologies in stormwater management, equipment and design will be
displayed by exhibitors.

Thank you for your consideration.
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